
What a fabulous start to the school year!

The children that are new to the school, especially those that have started coming to school all day for the

first time, have made a brilliant start and have settled well. 

Our youngest children, in the annex, are enjoying their new classrooms which had a full refurbishment over

the summer holidays. We’re looking forward to inviting their parents in for some stay and play sessions.

We are all looking forward to the year ahead and all the exciting learning and opportunities that we have

got planned. I know that some classes already have trips and visitors arranged. We also have some events

planned where you can come and join us to find out about what your children will be learning and how

you can support them at home so that they reach their full potential.

Enjoy our newsletters – they will give you a flavour of some of the exciting things going on in school.
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Whole School Attendance
8th to 12th September

What’s on Next Week: 
Tuesday 23  Septemberrd

Year 3 and 4 Class Mass
9.30am in Church - Parents Welcome

Wednesday 24th September
F2 - Year 6 Nasal Flu Vaccine

To opt in or out please refer to your email 

Thursday 25  September th

Year 1 & 2 Phonics Meeting
9.15am or 5pm 

Parents need to attend only one meeting

Quote of the week from Joel in Year 6:
‘ It’s good to be in Year 6 and             

I’m enjoying PE’ 

95%
Important Notices:

Our New PE Timetable is as follows:

Monday: Year 1

Tuesday: Year 2

Wednesday: F2 and Year 3

Thursday: Year 5 & Year 6

Friday: Year 4 

Children should come into school in their PE kit

on their PE day.

‘We need you’

We are recruiting for a new parent governor.

Look out for an email with further details if you

wish to join us.  


